
        
 

 
The Governors at Woodfield Primary School are seeking to appoint a Parent Governor  

to join our forward thinking leadership team 

 

We currently have one Parent Governor Vacancy to join our Local Governing Body. 

 

Together with the Head Teacher, Governors provide confident, strategic leadership and create 

accountability for educational and financial performance. Governors must ensure clarity of vision, 

ethos and strategic direction. They must hold leaders to account for the educational performance of 

the school and its pupils and the performance management of staff. They must oversee the financial 

performance of the school, making sure that the money is well spent. They make decisions collectively 

by consensus. 

 

Governors should be mindful of their responsibilities under equality legislation, recognising and 

encouraging diversity and inclusion. A Governor should possess certain attributes and should be; 

committed, confident, curious, challenging, collaborative, constructively critical and creative. 

 

If you are keen to support the academy and its pupils, to help the academy become the best it could 

be, if you can commit to attending up to two evening meetings per term and don’t mind reading 

through lengthy policies WE WANT YOU! This is a great opportunity to be part of a fantastic Leadership 

team.  

 

Our skills analysis has demonstrated a need to increase community links – sone who has/or can 

establish clear links with parents and facilitate close links to our local community 

 

If you would like to apply, please request an application form from Mrs Miller our Assistant Head who 

leads on the Governing Body by emailing admin@woodfield.doncaster.sch.uk  

 

The available Parent Governor place will be subject to a formal shortlisting and interview process by 

a small number of current Governors. 

 

Please complete and return your application form to the main school office, marked ‘For the 

attention of Jayne Miller, Assistant Head no later than 12 noon on Monday 6th December 2021 
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